
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Main Street #18 - parking
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 3:07:10 PM

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 

From: Peter Murphy [mailto:petermurphy6@comcast.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 2:00 PM
To: Michael Behrendt
Cc: 'Mike Sievert'; 'Christopher A. Wyskiel'; ''Timothy Murphy''
Subject: FW: Parking in the downtown.
 
From: RICHARD-MANY RICHARD-MANY [] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 1:58 PM
To: petermurphy6@comcast.net
Subject: Fwd: Parking in the downtown.
 

---------- Original Message ---------- 
From: RICHARD-MANY RICHARD-MANY
<rpmany@comcast.net> 
To: petermurphy6@comcast.net 
Date: February 2, 2019 at 11:31 AM 
Subject: Parking in the downtown.

Good Morning,

     I would like to address the issue of additional parking for
the downtown area.  My name is Richard Many, 73
Newmarket Road and the manager of Town & Campus on
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Main Street.  I used to be able to park behind 4 Ballard Street
while at work but as a result of the sale of the property I am no
longer able to use that spot.  Any additional parking that could
be made available to alleviate the lack of parking in the core
area would be a appreciated. 

Thank you.

 


